
MINUTES OF FRIENDS OF THE MONROE TOWNSHIP PUBLIC LIBRARY 
JANUARY 2024 

 
Meeting was called to order by Sharon Robinson, President, at 2:40PM. 
 
All saluted the flag. 
 
Present were: Sharon Robinson, Nancy Rodney, Terry VanLeer, Suzanne King, Karen Slade, Samantha 
Snyder, Trish Weldon, Joan Betterly, Allison Munch, and Bonnie Kahlbom. 
 
Minutes of the December 2023 were distributed.  Motion to accept the minutes was made by Joan 
Betterly, seconded by Nancy Rodney.  All in favor. 
 
Treasurers Report – Bonnie Kahlbom reported that we had an income of $270.00 from our Christmas 
gift wrapping which gave us a total of $1,517.95 in our account.  Motion to accept the treasurers report 
was made by Joan Betterly, seconded by Allison Munch.  All in favor. 
 
Old Business -  Sharon Robinson thanked the library for its invitation to the library’s volunteer tea.  
Sharon thanked all those who helped with the gift wrapping.  Sharon did remind all that we are short on 
gift bags and tissue paper, so if anyone has any of these items and would like to donate to the cause, we 
would welcome a contribution.  Sharon thanked the Rotary for their contribution of hot chocolate and 
cookies at our gift wrapping event. 
 
New Business – Sharon Robinson reminded all about the upcoming book sale that will be held on 
Saturday, April 27, 2024 beginning at 10:00AM and running to 3:00PM.  Sharon stated that she is excited 
due to the fact that the sale is being held in conjunction with Meet the Authors event that same day.  
We will set up on Friday at 3:00PM.   
 
There being no further business, meeting was adjourned at 3:00PM.  Motion to accept by Joan Betterly, 
seconded by Suzanne King.  All in favor. 
 

NEXT MEETING FEBRUARY 5, 2024 AT 2:30PM 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
Suzanne King 
Secretary 


